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      BETWEEN THE  SHEETS

LET’S CURL - Our 2022/2023 season is about to begin! 
NEW CURLERS are our FUTURE
It has been a month since our Sept 27th newsletter was issued just after our first registration night on Sept 
22nd. Since then we held our second registration night Oct 6th and have continued to welcome further 
registrations via email. We have 31 NEW members this year to total 126 curlers. New members along with 
our 2nd yr members (new to the club last year) now make up over 60% of our curling membership. You are 
the future of our club and we hope you have a great experience this year. 
STAY INFORMED 
At the beginning of the season there is a lot of information to share with members, particularly if you 
participate in multiple leagues. WATCH YOUR INBOX and make sure info@beavertoncurlingclub.com is on 
your safe list so that important communication does not go into your junk or spam folder. ALL group mailings 
to ALL leagues will come from this email address. Of course you are welcome to email or call your individual 
league leads directly if you have any questions at any time. Past newsletters and our calendar of events are 
on our website beavertoncurlingclub.com that you can always refer to. 

LEAGUE LEADS 
We are welcoming some new league leads this year and are thanking them in advance for stepping up and 
helping out their club.  Our 2022/2023 League Leads Are; 

Mon and Wed Day Mixed Tag - Alice VanAllen; vanallen.alice@gmail.com 647 456 2256 
Tues Day Men’s Tag - John Madill; rjmadill@rogers.com 705 437 1882 

Tues Aft Ladies Tag - Lynne Vandenhurk; lynne.vandenhurk@yahoo.ca 705 426 1758
Wed Eve Men’s Team - Rob Swan; rd.swan@rogers.com 289 395 0210

Thurs Eve Mixed Team - Jeff Eatock; eatockj@hotmail.com 905 999 3883
Sun Aft Social Mixed Tag - Ross & Lonna Dunning; rossdunning@sympatico.ca 705 308 3043 

Learn to Curl Sessions - Lead by Jeff Eatock with many helpers! 

LEAGUE INFORMATION
If you are participating in Mon/Wed Day Mixed Tag, Wed Eve Men’s or Thurs Eve Mixed you should have 
already received communication from your League Lead with respect to draw times, teams/contact 
information and schedules. IF YOU HAVE NOT received this information please advise. Also, IF there are 
any errors in this information please let us know.   

LEARN TO CURL SESSIONS
We have 29 registered for our LTC sessions. A specific communication to you is coming! Some are brand 
new to curling (8) and wanted to give it a try first. We hope you decide to join either during or after your three 
LTC sessions! Other participants brand new to curling dove right in and joined. Don’t worry - you will receive 
help during ‘MEMBER practice week’ before your first LTC session. Others need a refresher as they have not 
curled for sometime and several are 2nd yr curlers who feel they need some more help. Either way, the group 
of hosts/instructors will do their best to help you learn or improve your game. 
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22/23 SEASON DETAILS … worth repeating 
PRACTICE WEEK for MEMBERS - MONDAY OCT 31ST TO FRIDAY NOV 4TH
The ice is almost ready. Practice week is specifically designed for last year’s many new curlers. We know you will 
need a refresher! Your League Leads will be at the club during your regular league time. Come out and throw a few 
rocks or maybe play a few ends. 

FIRST WEEK OF LEAGUE PLAY - MONDAY NOV 7TH 
With the exception of Sunday Afternoon Mixed Tag Draw League - ALL LEAGUE PLAY begins Monday November 7th. 
The Sunday afternoon league will begin Sunday November 27th AFTER the completion of the Learn to Curl Sessions.   

LEARN TO CURL SESSIONS - SUN 1-3PM NOV 6TH, NOV 13TH, NOV 20TH
These are designed for you to attend all three sessions and include both lounge and ice instruction. You will be 
receiving communication shortly. 

HOLIDAY CLOSURE WEEK 
The BCC will be closed Sat Dec 24th to Sun Jan 1st. League play will begin again on Monday Jan 2nd. There are 7 
weeks of play prior to this break and 13 weeks in 2023.

Ladies Bonspiel
HO! HO! 

DATE: December 3rd, 2022
Cost: $200 / Team 
Entries by November 24, 2022

2 eight end games
Draws - 9 am, 11 am

Contact: Lynne Lester (705-426-7647)
Info@beavertoncurlingclub.com

Lunch  
& Dinner

Prizes  
& Fun

BCC 22/23 BONSPIELS  
It has been awhile since we have hosted an 
invitational Bonspiel and they are great fun. Let’s 
hope we have a safe COVID free season and 
these are held as planned. Here are the plans for 
our season - SAVE THE DATES …

1. LADIES “HO! HO!”               
Sat Dec 3rd

2. MIXED “Super Senior’s” 
Tues Jan 17th

3. MIXED Fisher’s Independent 
Sat Feb 11th 

4. SR MEN’S “Ted Westlake”         
Tues Mar 7th 

5. Members MIXED ‘FUNSPIEL’   
Sat Mar 25th 

Details on the above will be shared via 
newsletters, on our website and on the bulletin 
board in our lounge.
We also receive invitations to other Club’s 
Bonspiels. They are also posted on ringed 
clipboards in the lounge. 
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VOLUNTEERING AT YOUR CLUB 

TO OUR ICE CREW - Many thanks to the group of volunteers who supported our Ice Technician Dave Flynt with our ice 
installation this season - it is almost done! Thank you to Bob H, Gary L, Bruce V, Al B, Rob S, Bernie C, Denis G, Bill D, 
Steve K, Sean F, John M and Jeff E. 

As a reminder your membership dues INCLUDE a 75$ volunteer rebate fee. 
If you volunteer 8 hours of your time you are eligible to have it refunded to you. 

TO OUR CLEANING CREW … Another thank 
you goes out to the gang who came out and 

tidied, organized, scrubbed, scoured, vacuumed, 
dusted and did some not so pleasant cleaning of 
our kitchen, cupboards, bar, bathrooms, change 
rooms and garbage pails! A shout out to; Lynne 
L, Lynne D,  Alice V, Bruce V, Kathy L, Thea K, 

Marilyn P, Deb S, and Nancy H. 

Pictured left are Bob Hope, Dave Flynt, Al 
Byer and Gary Lambert installing house 
button pins

Pictured right are Al Byer and Dave Flynt flooding 
after painting - before advertiser decal installation

SEEKING HEAD ELF … to lead the organization 
of the BCC’s entry into the Beaverton Santa 

Clause Parade on Friday Nov 18th!!! 
A fun and easy task - get your family involved … 

doesn’t need to be fancy! 
Email us … info@beavertoncurlingclub.com  

mailto:info@beavertoncurlingclub.com


2022/2023 Newsletter Issue 4 Thurs Oct 27th, 2022

OUR EMAIL DISTRIBUTION LIST includes;  
All paid registered members both curlers and social members, All Learn to Curl ‘Want to Try First’ folks, Some members who did not return but want to stay in touch, Some 

interested folks who could not join this year - but may next, AND
Some of our Sponsors and Advertisers who want to hear what we are up to! 

IF there is anyone you know who may be interested in receiving Newsletters and Event News from the BCC, please have them email info@beavertoncurlingclub.com and 
request to be added to our distribution list. SOME communications are for MEMBERS ONLY. 

Similarly, if you wish to be removed from our list please let us know. 

MEAT BOX FUNDRAISER IS BACK!!!
We began raising funds by selling Macgregor meat and seafood box products during COVID. It has become very 
popular with our members and community and we have been asked when is the next one!!!??? Look for more 
information at the club during practice week.
KEY DATES:
• Members (and former participants) will receive product list via email by NOV 7/8th. 
• ORDERS will be due into your seller by Nov 22nd. 
• PICK UP DATE will be Thurs Dec 1st ~ 4 pm BCC parking lot. 
Great timing prior to the holiday season! The BCC receives a commission on all product sales. 
For the information of new members the BCC NEEDS TO FUNDRAISE to cover our costs. Our other two fundraising 
events are the ‘Loonie Auction & Dinner’ held early Jun and our Sept Golf Tournament. Fundraising income along with 
rentals, bar revenue, Bonspiels and membership fees help us cover our operating expenses.

We are asking participants to walk, run or bike ride with your friends and 
family on October 29 at the Beaverton Scout Hall at 10:00 AM, either 5 or 

10k routes of your choice and bring or send in your donation to: 

See below for instructions

FUNLO
DW

IC
K

Gerry Lodwick  705-879-0100
Gord Lodwick  705-879-0107
Lynn Lester      705-426-7647  

Bruce Mainelly  705-878-6727
Paula Warder   705-426-1843
Mike Jubb        905-252-4487

Committee Members are: 

To date The Harold 
Lodwick award has 

contributed in excess of 
$25,000.00  to projects in 

our community. 
Please keep in mind these funds are used to award the recipients local charity of choice, which 

raises money for projects within our town.   Mail your checks to Debbie Tanner Box 364 Beaverton 
On L0K 1A0 or e-transfer your donation to: 

debbie@debbietannerbookkeepingservices.com  
Please use security code  'fun run’ and include your name, address or email address you would like the donation 

receipt for. Or feel free to bring your donation in person at the Beaverton Scout Hall before start time 

THE LODWICK FUN RUN IS BACK

PRIZES!

The Harold Lodwick committee,
 

GET YOUR COSTUMES READY! 

Please have a safe, fun run and thank you for your contribution.

Best Family or Group Prize
$75

First Place Best Costume
$50

Second Place Best Costume
$25

If you have questions or concerns feel free to contact a member of the Harold Lodwick committee. 
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